

WOODBURY CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

A Leader in Personalizing Education

May 2020

Dear Woodbury Families,

On May 4, 2020, Governor Murphy announced that schools will remain closed for the duration of the 2019-2020 school year. As a result, teachers will continue to provide instruction via remote learning for the remainder of the year. In addition, all school related activities are cancelled. Below you will find plans to shift some of these activities to virtual events. Each of these plans have been developed based on the guidelines provided by the Office of Emergency Management, the Gloucester County Prosecutor's Office, and the New Jersey Department of Education.

Event	Current Status	Date
Class Trips	Cancelled	NA
5 th Grade Orientation	Virtual	June 8 th
5 th Grade Awards Ceremony	Virtual	June 16 th
Field Day	Virtual	June 17 th
Summer Enrichment – General	Virtual	Posted July 1st
Education		
Special Education – ESY	Virtual	July 6 th – July 30 th
Extended School Year		

No one could have imagined the events of the past seven weeks. For our students, please let them know much they mean to us and how much we hurt for them. We miss our students terribly and cannot wait until staff and students can return to our classrooms. Whenever that time arrives, Woodbury will be ready to begin the next phase of our journey to provide the best educational programs for our children.

Please stay safe and optimistic for brighter days ahead. As additional information is rolled out from the state and federal government we will stay connected and keep you informed.

Dr. Jeffrey Adams – Principal/Director of Special Education

Thomas Braddock – Principal/Communications

Kathryn Agresta – Principal/Early Education Childhood Supervisor

Marti Hill – Director of Curriculum - Elementary



WOODBURY CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

A Leader in Personalizing Education

Woodbury Elementary FAQs

My child left items at school, how do I get them?

We will be setting a schedule for pick up and drop off of school/personal belongings in each respective building in Early June. The dates for each school are below. Stay tuned for specific details from your building principal.

- West End June 4th & 5th
- Walnut June 8th & 10th
- Evergreen June 9th & 11th

I have school materials at home how do I return them? (books, instruments, safety belts, etc.)

We will be setting a schedule for pick up and drop off of school/personal belongings in each respective building in Early June. Stay tuned for specific details from your building principal.

How do we return the Chromebook and hotspot we borrowed?

Students will be keeping their computers home for the summer, and returning them to school in September. This includes the 5th graders who will bring their computers to the junior high school for collection there.

How will 5th grade students get their 5th grade t-shirts, and Constitution books?

Students will pick up these items during the scheduled pick up and drop off time referenced above.

How will my child get their yearbook?

West End and Evergreen yearbooks will be delivered to your home if you ordered one. Walnut yearbooks will be distributed during the drop off time referenced above.

How will my child get their last report card?

Report cards will be mailed home after the last day of school. A letter explaining how grades were derived during virtual learning will accompany the report card.

How will virtual field day work?

Virtual field day will be June 17th. Students will receive information in their Google Classrooms from their PE teachers. On field day students will not be given any additional work from their classroom teachers.

West End – Mr. Hill Walnut/Evergreen – Mrs. Kustera